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5th April 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It is with sadness that we announce Mr Gerrard will be leaving us at Easter. He has been 
offered an opportunity that he cannot turn down (please see his letter overleaf) and we wish 
him well for the future. Miss Moran will be taking responsibility for the class and teaching 
core subjects and Mrs Barrington and Mrs Johnson will take responsibility for the rest of the 
curriculum. Please be assured that the welfare and education of your children will be 
paramount at all times 
 
A few parents have suggested that they are interested in doing a uniform swop. If you are 
interested please send your uniforms in and we will organise the swop after Easter. 
 
Traditionally children and families have been asked to create an Easter garden or to 
decorate an egg. We would like to continue this and ask if you wish to make either to send 
them into school in time for us to display them on Tuesday 16th April. We are also asking if 
families wish to create a Swieconka, a Polish basket or if your family celebrate Easter in any 
other way, please feel free to share it with us. Parents and families will be given the 
opportunity to see these after school on Tuesday 16th April at 3pm in the school hall.  
 
During Holy Week we will be following the Passion of Jesus as we journey together to 
celebrate His resurrection on Easter Sunday. We start this journey with the Stations of the 
Cross on Monday 15th April. It will be led by the year 3 and 4 pupils supported by the GIFT 
team. If you wish to join us on our journey please complete the slip below. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs C Harrison 
Headteacher 
 

 
 
I would like to attend the Stations of the Cross on - 
 

Monday 15th April at 9.15am Monday 15th April at 
10.45am 

Monday 15th April at 2.00pm 

 
 

  

 
Please meet outside the hall doors to be collected. 
 
 


